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MESSAGE FROM THE STREETSBORO ALUMNI ASSOCIATION PRESIDENT

Happy New Year Alumni, 

I hope your New Year is going well and will be prosperous, healthy, and happy. This past year
has brought many new members and I want to personally welcome you!  You can check if you
are a lifetime member of the Streetsboro Alumni Association. Go to our website
www.streetsboroalumni.com and click on the MEMBERSHIP tab, scroll down to the bottom
of the page and click on the Lifetime Membership List.  Names are listed by graduation year.
If you discover that you are not a lifetime member of the Streetsboro Alumni Association click
on the Membership Application Form.  Lifetime members receive a laminated membership
card which will allow admission to home football games and on-campus high school theater
productions and pay the student rate instead of the adult rate. You’ll also receive a birthday
postcard during the month of your birth, be eligible for our alumni Hall of Fame, and a quarterly
newsletter with news of interest to our alumni.  A portion of your membership money goes to
fund our student scholarship endowment fund. 

In the past eight years, we have accomplished many things and I'd like to say thank you to all
that have participated and worked so hard to make this a very successful year and a great
alumni group. We have well over 400 members and created a scholarship fund for graduating
seniors whose parents are alumni, citizens of Streetsboro, or teachers/administrators in the
Streetsboro City Schools. The Streetsboro Education Foundation has given the Streetsboro
Alumni Association a seat on their Board of Directors and has allowed us to make our
contributions through them, to make it tax deductible (if you qualify) for any contributions. We
have awarded over $8,000 to Streetsboro High School seniors since June 2008.

Our members have been so generous with donations, and we thank you all.  We will be
awarding 2 (or more) scholarships again this year, so if one of your family members is a
graduating senior, you need to get an application on the Streetsboro Alumni Association
website: www.streetsboralumni.com, click on the SCHOLARSHIPS tab and read the criteria
for the award of the scholarship and download the application form(s).

We would like each of you to think about a contribution to the scholarship endowment fund.
This could be a one time or an ongoing contribution. Large or small, it would be greatly
appreciated. Donations can be sent to:

STREETSBORO ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
PO BOX 2591
STREETSBORO OH 44241-0591

Michel P Heroux, President, SHS Class of 1966

Check out our new Streetsboro Alumni Association website
(still under construction) which has membership information,
scholarship information, prior issues of the Streetsboro
Alumni Association newsletters, pictures of past class
reunions, and other items of interest to our alumni and now
CLASS YEARBOOKS. I have loaded 32 Streetsboro
yearbooks to our website and I add two per week. Go to
www.streetsboroalumni.com, place your cursor over the
CLASSES tab, scroll down to your class decade and then
select your graduation year.

mailto:mheroux714@att.net
http://../../AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.IE5/HNU5MNQO/studeboro@aol.com
mailto:darlene.may22@yahoo.com
mailto:rgraeser@neo.rr.com
mailto:debbie.wenzel@windstream.com
mailto:ProfessorEd68@gmail.com
http://../../AppData/Loc

al/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/AppDat
http://www.stretsboroalumni.com
http://www.streetsboroalumni.com
http://www.streetsboralumni.com
http://www.streetsboroalumni.com


Member Birthdays this Quarter

Name     Birthday   Year Grad

Nancy A. (Kaminski) Duquette 1/01 1962

Patricia (McClain) Koltas 1/01 1962

Bonnie (Bundy) Tustin 1/02 1972

Gail A Tirpak 1/02 1980

Cindy (Cross) Hamilton 1/04 1982

Dr. Jennifer L (Cross) Hinton 1/04 1987

Mary (Yoder) Hertzler 1/05 1946

Diana L Ryman 1/05 1971

Richard P Kessler 1/08 1967

Maryann (Michael) Square 1/08 1968

Stephen A Kolar 1/08 1975

Edward C Bargerstock 1/09 1972

Frank Schutt 1/10 1941

Deborah J. W enzel 1/10 1968

John D Ruediger 1/11 1997

Paulette (W arner) Berecek 1/12 1969

Joni (Kuhn) Prenosil 1/12 1973

Joyce (Carter) Duren 1/14 1964

Stephen A Vernon 1/15 1967

Rebecca S (Leman) Smith 1/16 1969

Teresa M (Kaczynski) Motz 1/18 1973

Cynthia (Boye) Christiansen 1/19 1970

Barbara J (Forner) Fleming 1/19 1973

Ann C (Cowan) Arbuckle 1/22 1963

Anthony W  Karnowski 1/22 1969

Dr. Sam R Lewis       1/25 1985

Charles J Micheal 1/27 1969

Helen G (Mulloy) Brown 1/28 1949

Marcie A (Prejna) Miller 1/28 1992

Carol A (Crock) Pritts 1/29 1963

Barb A (Price) Sell 1/30 1966

Stephen G Szumski 2/01 1969

Joseph Kiggins 2/01 1980

Charles A Defer 2/02 1974

Marjorie A (Hoffman) Chadima 2/02 1986

Charles Kocisko 2/03 Citizen

Cynthia L (Potkay) Carlson 2/08 1976

Michelle (Kaczynski) Owens 2/08 1990

David A Dietz 2/09 1970

Alice N (Miller) Beaver 2/09 1984

Tina M (Eddy) Mordue 2/09 1993

Kenneth F Brady 2/12 1968

Rosemary Schopper 2/13 Citizen

Beverly A (Robinson) Ford 2/14 1969

Laura (Cimino) Bunjevac 2/14 1987

Member Birthdays this Quarter

Name    Birthday   Year Grad

Karen L Torrence 2/14 Citizen

Senetra (Smith) Fitchett 2/16 1968

Kimberly Ann Reese 2/17 1984

Bob Long 2/18 Teacher

Paul A Pennock 2/19 1968

Jeffery M Dowdall 2/20 1993

Lory Lynn (W alk) Shepper 2/26 1975

Bill Christiansen 2/28 1968

Myron Bailey 3/01 1944

Nolan Yoder 3/01 1948

Rebecca K (W alters) Schuller 3/02 1985

Mary Lou (Murphy) Selander 3/03 1965

Joyce Franz Ecklund 3/03 1966

Richard Hirt 3/04 1947

Guy E Motzer 3/07 1970

Linda J (Eastep) Ball 3/08 1970

Martha (Thomas) W ilcox 3/09 1940

David D Rutherford 3/09 1967

Marion K (Croyle) Hensley 3/09 1972

Barbara (Blake) Albaneze 3/10 1965

Janet L (Rollyson) Hodson 3/10 1973

Kyle D Teague 3/12 2002

Jeff Dolman 3/14 1971

Michele L (Pullman) Hushion 3/14 1988

Lorraine J Baughman 3/16 Citizen

Robert Baker 3/17 1964

Christine A (Nielson) Benci 3/18 1991

Janice (Greenwood) Burke 3/19 1965

Michael C Croyle 3/19 1973

Angela Clay 3/19 Citizen

Joanne M (Fischione) Pasko 3/22 1974

Sherri (Russell) Harris 3/22 1984

Eric A Howard 3/22 1992

Gloria A Kuhstos 3/23 1968

John M Dolovacky Jr 3/23 1975

Steve M Szabo 3/23 1990

Lavella (Batton) Fronek 3/24 1965

Mary E Cusick 3/28 Citizen

Ronald L Orban Jr 3/29 1993

Joseph E Harshbarger 3/29 1994

Sherry (Chapman) Bradford 3/29 Admin

Joseph E Harshbarger 3/29 1994

Robert E Powell 3/31 1973

James H Boardwine 3/31 1992



Streetsboro Alumni Association
Scholarships

There are only two (2) criteria for award of the
Streetsboro Alumni Association scholarship.

1. At least one parent or legal guardian has to be
a lifetime member or a lifetime  associate
member of the Streetsboro Alumni Association.

AND

2. The student applicant must graduate with
his/her class.

You must petition for the scholarship by going on-
line to the Streetsboro Alumni Association web
site: www.streetsboroalumni.com, click on the
2014-2015 Scholarship Application link and print
out the Streetsboro Alumni Association scholarship
application form(s).  Scholarship applications must
be received in the Streetsboro Alumni Association
post office box by 3:00 pm on Wednesday, April 8,
2015.

Scholarship applicants will be selected at random
for the award of these scholarships.  The money
can be used for any purpose.

The Streetsboro Alumni Association funds one (or more)

$250.00 scholarship granted to a son or daughter of a

lifetime alumni association member or lifetime associate

member graduating from Streetsboro High School in the

spring of 2015. W e have awarded over $8,000.00 since

June 2008.

Thank you to the donors who support our
scholarship fund.

Thank you for your investment in the future
of Streetsboro High School’s graduates.

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION
MEMBERSHIP -- Membership in this organization shall

consist of any graduates of Streetsboro High School and

Streetsboro students graduating from other high schools

when there was no high school in Streetsboro.

Streetsboro High School students may become

associate members of the Association upon the

payment of dues or commitment to service upon one or

more standing committees of the Association.  Teachers

and administrators of Streetsboro Schools may become

associate members of the Association upon the

payment of dues.  Citizens of Streetsboro may become

associate members of the Association upon the

payment of dues.  Associate members may attend open

meetings and take part in discussion, but shall not vote,

make motions or hold office.

DUES - Annual dues for Streetsboro High School

graduates will be $5.00 and a Lifetime Membership is

$25.00.  Lifetime membership dues are waived for any

graduates of Streetsboro High School and students

graduating from other high schools when there was no

high school in Streetsboro prior to 1964.  Annual dues

for Streetsboro High School students (associate

membership) will be $1.00; provided, however, that the

Association will waive said fee in each year the

associate member serves upon one or more standing

committees of the Association.  Our fiscal year is from

July 1  to June 30 .st th

Newest Members
The Streetsboro Alumni Association Board of Directors

welcomes the NEWEST members who have joined

between October 1 and December 31, 2014.

Life Members

Marion K (Croyle) Hensley 1972

Julia F (Shumate) Miller 1975

Sharon S (Varner) Heber 1977

Marcie A (Prejna) Miller 1992

Nicholas L Marcini 1997

Lifetime Associate Members

Lorraine J Baughman Citizen

Diana L Gould Citizen

David J Valetta Citizen

From Bob Long

General Manager, 88.9/W STB

Tomorrow (Friday, December 12, 2014) we are launching Rocket Radio

Cybercasts (a service of 88.9/W STB). Initially we will be broadcasting

the guys varsity home basketball games. Eventually we will be adding

other events. 

I thought perhaps you would like to let the alumni know that they can listen to the games. The link to the player is at

www.rock889.com/rocketradio . Game time is 7:30pm Eastern, 2330 UTC.

Sometime soon I will be able to populate the Rocket Radio webpage with a list of upcoming events.

http://www.streetsboroalumni.org
file:///|/newsletters/Scholarship2012-2013.pdf
http://www.rock889.com/rocketradio


Marguerite L (Stanton) Heritage, Streetsboro Class of 1938, died in Brimfield, Ohio on

Saturday, November 8, 2014, at the age of 95.  She attended many of our annual meetings with

her son Dale and Dale’s wife.

Born at home in Streetsboro, Ohio on March 20, 1919, to W allace Newton Stanton and

Florence Adella (W eed) Stanton, she lived most of her life in Portage County.

Descended from pioneer families in Portage, Geauga, and Gallia Counties in Ohio, her family

roots in America lay for the most part in early colonial New England, and to a lesser extent in

colonial Virginia, Maryland, and Pennsylvania. She was proud of her family history, and equally

proud of her immediate family.

She was married 58 years to Carl Leslie Heritage, who died on June 9, 1999. Five children survive her: Joyce (Heritage)

Krupansky; Col. Melvin Heritage, Streetsboro High School Class of 1965; Dale Heritage; Dennis Heritage; and Ken

Heritage. Also surviving are 6 grandchildren and 17 great-grandchildren.

Jim Boardwine, Class of 1992 and a lifetime member of

the Streetsboro Alumni Association, was selected as the

2014 Citizen of the Year by the Streetsboro Area Chamber

of Commerce.

Jim is an English teacher at Streetsboro High School and

directs the Streetsboro Theatre.  His picture on the right

was taken at his “W elcome to W onderland” production in

the gym at the high school in October 2013.

The plaque reads, “In recognition for community

service which resulted in the advancement of the

common good, promotion of public welfare or

stimulation of public service”.

   Congratulations, Jim!!

Are you interested in FREE membership in the Streetsboro Alumni Association?

You are receiving this part of the newsletter because you are not a member of the REAL Streetsboro Alumni
Association.  Are you interested in a FREE lifetime membership in the Streetsboro Alumni Association?  Between
now and April 15, 2015, the first 25 alumni, employees of Streetsboro City Schools, or citizens of Streetsboro who
send in their membership form with a check or money order for $25.00 will be eligible for reimbursement of their
$25.00 membership fee.  One winning name will be selected at random on Thursday, April 16, 2015, and will
receive a check in their mail box for $25.00.  A portion of your membership fee funds our student scholarships.
We’ve awarded over $8000.00 to Streetsboro High School seniors since June 2008.

Do you think you are already a lifetime member of the Streetsboro Alumni Association?  You can check the
Lifetime Membership List as of January 2105 on the lower left hand portion of our website MEMBERSHIP page.
Names are listed by graduation year for alumni and lifetime associate members are listed on the last page.

You can download the membership form from the Streetsboro Alumni Association website:
www.streetsboroalumni.com.  Click on the MEMBERSHIP tab, scroll down to the bottom of the page and click
on the Member Application Form 2015 on the lower right hand portion of that page.  Print and complete the
membership application form and mail it along with a check or money order for $25.00 to Streetsboro Alumni
Association, PO Box 2591, Streetsboro OH 44241-0591.

Class Reunion Dates
Class of 1965 - 50 Year Reunion tentatively planned for July 31 - Aug 2.   Please have 1965 class members contact Mary

Lou and Richard Selander at SelanderML@hiram.edu or Susan Dunlap Robison at rjaysue@aol.com

Class of 1985 - 30 Year Reunion is planned for July 17-18. Contact Beverly Theiss Burant at baseballfan625@yahoo.com

Class of 1995 - 20 Year Reunion.  Contact Vikki Kappen-Comer at cvcomer@neo.rr.com

http://www.streetsboroaluni.com.
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